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Getting here

Ibstock Place School, 
Clarence Lane, 
Roehampton, London
SW15 5PJ

We look forward to welcoming you to Ibstock. Please carefully read
the instructions your visit.

Please enter on foot through the Roberts gate on Danbury Avenue. A member of staff will be present
to welcome you into the School. Please note that this is the only entry point available to parents and
opponents. Please do not enter by any other gate, or follow any pupil through any gate.

At the end of the fixture, please also exit through Roberts Gate gate only.
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Parking

Safeguarding

There is no designated parking available for coaches. For Drop off, please head towards the bus
turnaround point located on Danebury Avenue as indicated by the red line on the map. 

We welcome parents and supporters! Parking for parents/supporters is not available on the school
site. Please park in Richmond Park, Bank Lane or surrounding streets.

The safety and privacy of our pupils are of utmost importance to us.  Unauthorised photography and
filming on our campus is prohibited. We thank you for your cooperation. 

Once on site, please do not leave the specified spectator area; this includes going into any of the
school buildings, toilets or changing rooms. If you require access to a toilet, please alert the member
of staff located at the entry gate.

Parking for school minibuses is available via the Roehampton University gate, a member of Ibstock
staff will be on hand to direct you.
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